Ross, Jamie

From: David A. Youngblood <dyoungblood@eocwd.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 2:24 PM

To: COB_Response

Cc: John Lewis; Doug Davert

Subject: Public comment on proposed 2021 Redistricting Maps

Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when opening attachments or links.
For Public Hearing to consider input on proposed 2021 Redistricting Maps,

East Orange County Water District (EOCWD) appreciates the leadership demonstrated in navigating the challenging
redistricting process for the County. We thank the Board of Supervisors for carrying out this difficult process in an
honest and transparent manner. EOCWD would prefer our agency remain intact within a single District but we
understand the difficulty in coupling the City of Tustin and the unincorporated areas of North Tustin into a single District.
We would still like to see the process preserve the unincorporated areas of North Tustin in a single District if at all
possible. Thanks in advance for your consideration.
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